
 

 
 

 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

The City of Norfolk is requesting written proposals from qualified engineering firms 

to help the City complete an Action Plan for the Safe Streets and Roads for All 

(SS4A) program.  Proposals will be received electronically only to the Assistant City 

Engineer, AnnaAllen@norfolkne.gov cc:  ksvitak@norfolkne.gov  until 2:00 pm 

(CST) on October 17, 2023.  Interested firms may obtain criteria and project 

description and information from Anna Allen at the above email address.   

 

The City reserves the right to reject any or all submittals or any portion thereof, and to 

waive informalities in any proposal. 

 

By order of the Mayor and City Council this 18th day of September, 2023. 

 

 

Brianna Duerst 

City Clerk 

 

Publish (September 26, October 3, 10, 2023) 

1 P.O.P. 
 


